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Resolved Issues

Path: 837 Form > HIPAA 5010

Previously, the Only use Diagnose from Line Item checkbox on the HIPAA 5010 form would produce an error when
generating the claim file. Now, the Only use Diagnose from Line Item checkbox will no longer produce an error and
when checked, the claim file will only include the diagnoses on the line items. Any diagnoses associated with the
client in the client master will be excluded.
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